
Rohnerville-Redwood  Chapter
No. 76 – April 2024
Dear Sisters and Brothers,

 At the time of writing this letter there is no Treastlboard
as we have known it. I would like to know the email addresses
of the members of Rohnerville-Redwood Chapter who are willing
to receive quarterly letters by email. I am more than willing
to mail these letters, or copies of a district newsletter when
one is available. Please let me know how you would like to
receive your newsletter.

The  March  meeting  was  Deputy  Grand  Matron  Lisa  McCombs’
Official Visit. It was nice to see a full core of officers on
the floor. Thank you to all those who filled that different
stations so we could exemplify examination of an unvouched for
visitor  and  balloting,  and  thank  you  Sister  Tricia  who
beautifully  gave  the  Associate  Conductress  candidates
lectures.

April 3rd, chapter members will be preparing and serving the
Masonic dinner. As always, we welcome anyone who would like to

help. We will also prepare and serve a dinner on May 1st.
During the summer the Mason’s prepare their own dinners, but
we will be back in action in September.

The theme for the April meeting will be ‘Spring Bonnets’, so

wear your favorite hat to the April 11th meeting.

Also in April, we will prepare and serve a dinner for Scottish
Rite. This dinner will be on Thursday, April 18 at 7:00.
Please let Christie (707 496-8171) or Karen (707 725-3532)
know if you can help.

May 9th, the theme for our regular stated meeting will be
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‘Western’. Put on your favorite pair of jeans, or western
outfit, and plan to attend the 7:30 meeting.

At the end of May, or first part of June, we are planning to
attend the Ferndale Rep. to see a production

 of ‘The PROM’. ‘The PROM’ expertly captures all the humor and
heart  of  a  classic  musical  comedy  with  a  message  that
resonates  with  audiences  now  more  than  ever.”  We  will  be
attending  this  on  a  Friday/Saturday  evening,  or  Sunday
afternoon,  with  Eel  River  Empire  Lodge  members  and  their
families. Family and friends will be invited to join us. More
information to come.

A Memorial Service will be held at our June 8th meeting. This
is the evening when the alter is draped in memory of our
departed members. Women officers, please wear white, and men a
suit.

UP COMING EVENTS

  April

       3 – Masonic Dinner (6:30)

     11 – Regular Stated Meeting (7:30) – Theme ‘Spring
Bonnet’ – Wear your favorite hat.

     18 – Scottish Rite Dinner (7:00)

  May

       1 – Masonic Dinner (6:30)

       9 – Regular Stated Meeting (7:30) – Theme ‘Western’

                  The PROM – Evening or afternoon at the
Ferndale Rep. (May24-June 16)

  June



       8 – Regular Stated Meeting (7:30) – Memorial.

  July

      NO MEETING IN JULY (Enjoy Fortuna Rodeo Activities –
July 15 thru 21)

 August

      8 – Regular State Meeting (7:30) – 50’s night and
honoring 50-year members. 

    11 – Masonic Picnic (noon) – Rohner Park (Yes, it is the

2nd Sunday this year)     31 – Grand Electa Deanna’s Reception

Karen Parlato, Secretary


